
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 11/9/2014 12:49:23 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Obola

Title: Mrs
First Name: Ann
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Westcott
Suffix: 
Street Address: 413 Cedar Drive North
Street Address 2: 
City: Surfside Beach
State: SC
Zip: 29575
Phone: 843 995 1373

Email: cedardrive@frontier.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
 Why has the media been ordered to not report new Ebola  cases?  The American people have a 
right to know about this.  Is it because a few governors cared enough about their citizens to 
actually institute a quarantine?  SHAME ON YOU


